2023 AGM
Resolution

WHEREAS the Civic Institute of Professional Personnel (CIPP) has represented, advocated for
and negotiated on behalf of members for 70 years; and,

WHEREAS member engagement, participation and contribution to the union are at an all-time
high; and,

WHEREAS the union has strong channels of communication between members and union
leadership on all priority issues; and,

WHEREAS members face increasing and ever-changing challenges in the workplace; and,

WHEREAS members are committed to meeting the needs of our community and invested in
building a resilient and forward-looking City;

THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED that the CIPP Board of Directors initiate a process to develop
a new Member Network with the aim of connecting CIPP members directly with each other in
order to share information from the union, to collect information about challenges at work, to
build relationships that strengthen the union, and to support the union’s efforts to make our
strength visible at all times, and especially during bargaining; and that the Board of Directors
report back to the membership at the 2024 AGM.
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